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Thanks to the New 

South Wales Wildlife 

Council’s grant of 

$1216 Chris Baker 

from Northern Table-

lands Wildlife Carers 

has been able to fin-

ish his bird of prey 

aviary. He has had 9 

birds of prey, includ-

ing 4 Wedge-tailed 

Eagles In care since 

September 2019 

when his $3,500 

aviary was completed.  

It has made an enor-

mous difference to 

the birds in care to 

have such a facility in  

t 

 

 

he tablelands  area. 

The aviary is located 

in Uralla and Chris is 

willing to take birds 

of prey from other 

areas if needed. 

Without NWC’s grant 

the completion of 

the aviary would 

have taken much 

longer. 

 

 


